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Summer is winding down, 

temperatures may be cooling off 

but uncertainties in regards to the 

pandemic persist. I am feeling 

pretty lucky considering what 

some areas in Canada and the 

world had to go through with fires, 

floods and terrible weather. The 

last year and a half have been an 

exercise in patience but also 

gratitude. Everyone in my circle 

has been well and we have carried on, learned a lot about ourselves and 

the world we live in. Motivation was sometimes hard to come by and I have 

often asked myself why I have not done more art with all the time I have 

had on my hands!? I guess it comes down to the personal connection with 

other people. Art in particular does not exist without the ñsharingò part. 

Producing art is of course a solitary pursuit but part of the satisfaction of 

making it is that it is meant to be shared. Yes, social media has filled a bit 

of a void in the sense that we can post our images and appreciate the 

posted comments. However, it does not replace the shows we used to 

stage, the fun at openings, the connection with colleagues, friends and 

customers! Whatever happens next, we shall cope and count our 

blessings! (Mount Royal Charm, Pastel, 16òx12ò above) 

BeyondVanGogh.com is currently having a great run at the BMO 

Centre/Stampede Park in Calgary and I hope you had a chance or will have 

a chance to see it. It is truly a beautiful show of Van Goghôs work. I came 

away with being inspired, touched and moved being in the presence of his 



work and the story of his life. Some of his words were truly timely, a 

reminder to his fellow artists: 

 

   



      

I was also impressed with the technological feat of the production along 

with the chosen music to make it such an emotional experience. 

Overall, we had a great summer in Calgary this year, sometimes hot and 

often smokey from wildfires close by. My circle of artsy people got together 

for a 6-week plein air class, held at various Calgary parks where we 

enjoyed sketching and painting as well as coming together and sharing the 

experiences of the last year and a half. At Bowness Park one morning, we 

even caught the attention of the CTV news crew and were subsequently 

featured in the evening news, great fun! 

 



I am happy to announce one more event before summer comes to a close: 

An exotic bazaar in my own backyard on Saturday, September 18, from 

1-4pm. For those of you who have participated in my overseas holidays 

know of my longstanding association with VM Travel Adventures. Corinne 

and Natasha have facilitated several wonderful holidays in Morocco, 

Portugal and Spain. Since the travel industry has been going through a 

difficult time, they have started to import beautiful goods from Morocco and 

Turkey. We have teamed up to give you all an opportunity to admire and 

maybe add some of these unique handcrafted items to your decor: 

         

 


